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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 

ICT Facilities Survey 

  
As part of our on-going preparations for remote learning, we are updating our records with regards to 
students who do not have access to the internet or to a suitable device at home.  
  
We would very much appreciate your support in filling in our survey of access to ICT from home, even 
if you have good access and do not foresee any difficulties.  
  
We would be grateful, therefore, if you could spend a couple of minutes completing the survey linked 
below:  
  

What access to ICT facilities does your child have at home?  
 
  

 Thank you in advance for your on-going support.  
  
 
Kind Regards,  
  

 
  

Johanne Logan  
Deputy Headteacher   
Teaching and Learning.  
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